Aledo Growth Committee
September 12, 2022
Meeting Minutes

Aledo Growth Committee (AGC) Co-Chair, Kelli Stumbo, welcomed the AGC members at 6:06 p.m. Each of
the Aledo ISD Board members who were in attendance including school Board Trustees Jessuca Brown,
Jennifer Taylor, and Jennifer Loftin introduced themselves to the AGC. Ms. Stumbo reviewed the charge,
purpose, and group norms of the committee.

Population and Survey Analysts (PASA) representatives Kris Pool and Angela Fritz introduced themselves and
their demographic firm. They then shared the most recent demographic report for the district.
Demographic Presentation

The AGC took a 5 minute break.

The AGC members divided into small groups to analyze the demographic data that was presented and to
focus on the following questions:

Question 1: What Are Your Takeaways?

Question 2: What Further Questions Do You Have?

Question3: What Are the Most Significant Needs?

Question 4: What is the One Most Important Thing that the Community Need to Know?

AGC Co-Chair Dan Reilley concluded the meeting by encouraging the committee members to share the
publicly available demographic report.

Mr. Reilley concluded the meeting at 8:09 p.m. and the AGC members participated in an optional tour of
Annetta Elementary School.


https://drive.google.com/file/d/1cSIxA1fYB-Pv4GCI2WvEZ_PGUfrse3PQ/view?usp=sharing

